
DOVER TOWNSHIP 

BOARD OF SUPERVISORS  

WORK SESSION MEETING 

MINUTES 

JANUARY 22, 2018 
 

The Dover Township Board of Supervisors’ Work Session Meeting for Monday, January 22, 

2018, was called to order at 6:00 PM by Chairperson Stephen Stefanowicz in the Meeting Room 

of the Dover Township Municipal Building.  Supervisors present were Michael Cashman. 

Stephen Parthree, Charles Richards and Robert Stone.  Other Township Representatives in 

attendance were Laurel Oswalt, Township Manager and Tiffany Strine, Township Secretary.  

There was one citizen present.  This meeting is being recorded for the purpose of minutes only. 

 

SEWER AUTHORITY INTERVIEW WITH DAVID HOGEMAN 

The Board of Supervisors greeted Mr. David Hogeman and welcomed Mr. Hogeman to this 

evenings meeting.  Mr. Hogeman is present to interview for an open position on the Sewer 

Authority. 

 

Mr. Hogeman is a Dover resident and has resided in Dover Township for twenty-nine (29) years.  

Mr. Hogeman possesses a bachelor’s degree from Lehigh University and is a retiree from the 

Pennsylvania Department of Environmental Protection in which he worked there for thirty-three 

(33) years.  During Mr. Hogemans time with the Pennsylvania Department of Environmental 

Protection, Mr. Hogeman worked in various programs including mining, oil and gas and waste 

management. 

 

Mr. Hogeman was briefed on the available position with the Sewer Authority and was 

considered for the Treasurer position available on the Sewer Authority as well.  Mr. Hogeman 

expressed great interest in accepting the position of Treasurer as he has a strong accounting 

background as well.  During his time managing programs for the Pennsylvania Department of 

Environmental Protection, Mr. Hogeman expressed that he also handled the finances with many 

of the programs that he managed and enjoyed the aspect greatly. 

 

The Board of Supervisors informed Mr. Hogeman of the Sewer Authority meeting schedule and 

essential components of the meeting. 

 

With no further business, the Board of Supervisors thanked Mr. Hogeman for his time, the 

meeting was adjourned by Chairman Stefanowicz at 6:15 PM. 

 

  Respectfully submitted by: _____________________________________ 

      Tiffany Strine, Recording Township Secretary 


